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NBOCA has published today its first “new-style” quarterly report, providing an overview of the quality of

key data items captured in the rapid cancer registration data for people diagnosed with bowel cancer at

NHS trusts in England between 1st October 2022 and 30th September 2023, at NHS trust and Cancer

Alliance levels. A high-level summary of patient characteristics is also provided at NHS trust and Cancer

Alliance levels.

 

This report, and the next one published in October, focus on data quality. The subsequent quarterly

reports will report on performance indicators relevant to bowel cancer.

 

The purpose of today’s report on data quality is to support Trusts with identifying opportunities to improve

data submissions to the Cancer Outcomes and Services Dataset �COSD� to be able to facilitate better

reporting on performance indicators in the future. We encourage all provider teams to review their data

completeness and make improvements as required.

 

View the first “new-style” quarterly report here. 

 

 

NBOCA Newsletter, July 2024

Want to hear more?

This email was sent to you by NBOCA, part of the National Cancer Audit Collaborating Centre �NATCAN� based at the Royal College of

Surgeons of England. To ensure continued receipt of our emails please add us to your address book or safe list.

In accordance with the General Data Protection Regulation �GDPR�, NATCAN is committed to protecting your privacy. If you wish to know more

please access our privacy policy. If you no longer wish to receive messages please unsubscribe. © RCS2024, Registered Charity No. 212808

 NBOCA is part of the National Cancer Audit Collaborating Centre �NATCAN�. Find out more at NBOCA.org.uk and 

NATCAN.org.uk.  To receive regular updates, send us an email at NATCAN@rcseng.ac.uk.

News from the ACPGBI Annual Meeting 2024 

The NBOCA Project Team were delighted to present at the ACPGBI 

Annual Meeting earlier this month and covered various topics:

Be sure to look out for the NBOCA’s Quality

Improvement Plan, which will be published on our

Audit webpages this summer.

 

The Plan, which has been developed in

collaboration with members of the Audit’s Clinical

Advisory Group, builds on the Audit’s Scoping

document and identifies ten key performance

indicators.  These indicators will be reported on in

the next NBOCA State of the Nation report,

scheduled to be published in January 2025.  

  

 

Quality Improvement  

 

- NBOCA Quality Improvement

 

- 30-day mortality after palliative chemotherapy

 

- Improved risk model for emergency bowel     

   cancer surgery
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